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August 15, 2024 
 
Unit Presidents, Auxiliary Members All, Department Officers, Department Chairs, 
 
Enclosed in this mailer you will find information on the following Auxiliary program.  Please share this 
information with all of your unit members. The document in this packet will be posted on the Department’s 
website: www.ndala.org. 

 
• 2024 Fall District Meetings Schedules – This information is current as of August 14, 2024 and may be 

subject to changes and updates.  Mark your calendars and make plans now to attend your District’s 

Fall Meeting. Department President LoAnn Dick is excited to meet as many of you as she can. 

 

• 2024-2025 Required Contributions Form – (Green Form) – Deadline to submit 2024 

Contributions is November 1, 2024. 

 

• 2024-2025 Poppy Order Form – Pink Form) – Deadline for poppy orders is November 1, 2024.  

 

• VA&R Program - 2024 Fargo VA Health Care System (2) Flyers) - (monetary and items 

donation suggestion sheets) – These flyers are attached for ideas when donating to programs 

specifically for the VA.  Donations to the VA may be sent through the Department Office. Please note 

the specific program on the 16D line on the green sheet. 

 

• 2024 Membership Goals – This shows where your unit is in the membership ranking for the 

Department of North Dakota.  The Department’s membership team is working on 2025 

Membership Goals. North Dakota’ goal for 2025 is 7,300.  When the 2025 goals for individual 

units are set around September 6, 2024, the Department Office will send that information to 

unit membership chairmen.  

 

• Public Relations Program Flyer – I encourage you to use social media to announce your 

unit’s activities and keep your account up to date with photos showing what auxiliary 

members  are working on. 

 

• 2024-2025 Department Leadership List 
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